
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
A public hearing will be held by the Council of the City of
Danville,Virginia on Thursday NOVEMBER 7, 2019 at
7:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers on the Fourth Floor
of the Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, Danville,
Virginia.

At this time and place citizens may be heard regarding
a proposal to authorize the City Manager to submit an
application to the Virginia Department of Housing and
Community Development to amend the boundaries of the
City of Danville Urban Enterprise Zone (Enterprise Zone
#1) and the City of Danville’s portion of the joint Enterprise
Zone with Pittsylvania County (Enterprise Zone #57B).
Copies of the proposed boundary amendment map are
available in the Economic Development Office, Room 205
of the Municipal Building.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA

Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk
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